
Kenneth C. Howard, Jr. 
direct dial: 202-861-1580 
khoward@bakerlaw.com 

April 27, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: Update to Pending C-Band Earth Station Application 
SES-REG-20181014-05644 (E200341), Miami, Florida 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Scripps Broadcasting Holdings LLC (“Scripps”), this letter is being 
submitted to notify the Commission of the change in applicant for the above-referenced pending 
c-band earth station application from WSFL, LLC (“WSFL”) to Scripps.  The FRN for Scripps is
0027980341.

On September 16, 2019, the Media Bureau granted the application for assignment of 
television station WSFL-TV in Miami, FL from WSFL to Scripps (File No. BALCDT-
20190403ABY).  The transaction closed September 19, 2019 and the consummation notice was 
filed September 20, 2019.  Pursuant to that transaction Scripps acquired all the assets associated 
with WSFL-TV, including the existing earth station facility for which the pending registration 
application was filed.   

There are no technical changes to the information previously submitted and Scripps 
assumes all certifications made in the original application.  Please contact the undersigned if you 
have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth C. Howard, Jr. 


